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Community Messenger  

A polite reminder to join our Community Messaging Service! Yorkshire 
Community Messaging is a free email messaging service from North 
Yorkshire Police and the Office of the Police, Fire and Crime 
Commissioner, providing news and updates on policing matters that are 
relevant to you and your local community. 

 Sign up and receive email alerts about policing activity and initiatives in 
your local area as well as crime prevention advice and information. You 
will also have the opportunity to reply directly to your neighbourhood 
team and provide feedback via surveys. 

If you’d like any further information or if you’d like to join please email 
PCSO Stokes carly.stokes@northyorkshire.police.uk 
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